
Ashtead All Stars Netball Club: Weekly Update 

W/E Sunday 17th September 2017 

 
It was good to be back at netball this week, and lovely to see the girls all looking so keen and 
ready for the new season.  It has been a busy week of trials, and I would like to congratulate all 
the girls who have been offered a place at AAS.  Welcome to our fabulous club and I hope you 
enjoy the season.   
Every Sunday, I try my best to send out a Weekly Update because I think it is nice to see what is 
going on in the rest of the club.  This weekend we had two Adult matches, and one Adult match 
the week before, with the Juniors starting their matches next weekend with the U12/U13 
Nonsuch fixtures.  The Adults have had a fabulous start to the season.  Results as follows: 
 

SURREY NETBALL LEAGUE (9th September 2017) 
 

OUR TEAM OPPOSITION RESULT SCORE STAR PLAYERS 

AAS Ladies A Oxshott D WON 54 - 25 Amelia Moore and Katie Workman 

 

KINGSTON DISTRICT NETBALL LEAGUE (16th September 2017) 
 

OUR TEAM OPPOSITION RESULT SCORE STAR PLAYERS 

AAS Ladies A Weybridge Vandals WON 36 - 35 Hannah Palmer and Alice Marjot 

AAS Ladies B Ashford WON 38 - 25 Amelia Moore and Caitlin McCartney 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

18/09/2017 Monday 6 - 7pm Training: U12s and U15/U16s 

    7 - 8pm Training: U13s and U14s 

20/09/2017 Wednesday 6 - 7pm Training: U10s 

    7 - 8pm Training: U11s 

20/09/2017 Wednesday 6 - 7pm INDOOR TRAINING FOR ALL U12s 

    7 - 8pm INDOOR TRAINING FOR ALL U14s 

20/09/2017 Wednesday 8 - 9.30pm INDOOR TRAINING : AAS LADIES 

23/09/2017 Saturday HOME 9.30am Surrey League - AAS Ladies v Saints B 

23/09/2017 Saturday 2 - 3pm MINIS 

24/09/2017 Sunday   NONSUCH U12 AND U13 

 

AOB 
 
KIT: If you would like to purchase kit, please come to Downsend 2 – 3pm on a Saturday when we 
sell kit from the Shed.  Please make sure you NAME YOUR KIT as soon as you receive it.  
 
I have 4 tickets for the British FastFive Championship next Saturday, 23rd September, 5 – 10pm, 
at the O2.  Unfortunately we are now unable to go, so please let me know if anyone would like 
the tickets.  £44 per ticket. 
 
I hope you all enjoy the week ahead,  
Kind regards, Jane. 


